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It has been such good fun this week with Sports Week 

being a great success. The weather has not spoiled the fun 

and the children managed to join in with so many activities.  

Netball on Monday taught us some new skills, how to step 

and move, stop and catch.  

It has been lovely to see the children’s skipping skills 

improve as the week has gone on, in Skip to be Fit. 

We were all amazing in the running races and it was so nice 

to celebrate children who are talented in sport and have an 

ability to run fast. All children felt included and all children 

enjoyed Potted Sports in the morning and getting to show 

off their own techniques and skills.  

We have met our new buddies for next year and 

they taught us how to use the Speed Stacks in the 

hall. The Wrens were very happy to meet their 

new buddy and we know that this new 

relationship will flourish and they will get to hang 

out a lot next year. 

The children will make their current Year 6 

buddies a picture in school on Monday and give 

this to their buddy to say thank you for looking 

after us. 

Please look at the class WhatsApp or Seesaw to see what 

is requested for next week.  

The children will have transition days into Year 1 next 

week. 

We will be having an End of Term Wrens party in the 

classroom on Thursday. Children can wear their own 

clothes and bring in their own party food. 

On the last day of term, the children must be back in 

school uniform because we all go to the church for the 

End of Year Service. We also say good bye to our Year 6 

buddies. We finish early on the last day of term (2pm).  

We would like to say thank you to all the parents and 

families for being such supportive parents this year. The 

children in Wrens are amazing and the amount of 

progress they have made is also a result of how many 

experiences and life skills you offer them as parents.  


